
Graduation Information 
 
Tuesday, June 27th - Pick up cap, gown and convocation tickets (5 tickets per graduate) from John 
Taylor between 9am - 11am (Pick up will be in the front link) 
 
Wednesday, June 28th - Students must arrive at the Royal Manitoba Theatre Centre for 8:30am.  

• You must be wearing cap, gown, and Vee Stole. **Note - you are responsible for all the 
graduation garments (There are no extra piece available). 

• When you arrive, you will check in and wait in a designated area before the ceremony starts. 
There will be no wandering around outside / inside the venue.  

• You will be lined up alphabetically. There will be no changes to seating / or location of where 
you sit. You must stay in your allocated position.  

• Ceremony will take place between 9:30am - 11:30am  

• Gowns and Vee Stoles must be returned before leaving the Royal Manitoba Theatre Centre at 
the end of Convocation Ceremony. You must return these pieces yourself (do not give them to 
anyone else to return for you). 

• If you lose or misplace your gown or vee-stole, you will be responsible for paying the missing fee 
to the company. 

 
Address of the Royal Manitoba Theatre Centre: 174 Market Ave 
 

Wednesday, June 28th - Graduation Dinner Reception at the Victoria Inn (1808 Wellington Ave) 
  

• Doors to the dinner reception open at 7:00pm - a seating chart with each student's table 
number will be posted in the foyer 

• Dinner will take place until approximately 10:00pm  

• Doors to Safe Grad will open at approximately 10:00 for check in 

• Parents must check in their grad (no exceptions) 

• Graduates must attend the Dinner Reception, if they are planning to attend Safe Grad 
 
 
 
Wednesday, June 28th, 10:00 PM to Thursday June 29th, 4:00 AM – Safe Grad Party at the Victoria Inn 
(1808 Wellington Ave – Embassy Ballroom) 
 

• Safe Grad Packages were emailed to parents and handed out to graduates on April 19/23 if you 
have not received it, or have questions please contact jtgrad2023@gmail.com for a new one or 
have your graduate pick it up in the office. 

• Graduates and guest must attend the Dinner Reception to attend the Safe Grad Party 

• Payments and all completed forms need to be handed in by June 2/23 to attend. 

• Current fundraisers running are Cash Calendars, Meat Raffle tickets and soon Sud, Spud and 
Steak. Please contact the email above if you can help fundraise or want to purchase tickets. 


